
ONTARIO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY

MINUTES

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2017

The Regular Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, February 28, 2017, was cancelled due to
lack of an available quorum. The next regular meeting will be held on March 28, 2017.

Respectfully submitted:

VICKI KASAD, MMC, ASSISTANT SECRETARY

APPROVED:

ALAN D. W—APNEIR, PRESIDENT
ONTARIO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY


